
 
 
XRE -EOL Plan           

Manufacturer Product Model Product Type 
Manufacture 

Date "End of Life" Plan 
Comparative Hologic 

Product Upgrade 

XRE 
M269 
Unicath SP Cardiac Cath System 2001 

Technical Support available until December 1, 2008. 
Parts support is limited to currently available inventory.  No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M182 
Unicath C-P600-603 Cardiac Cath System 2001 

Technical Support available until December 1, 2008. 
Parts support is limited to currently available inventory.  No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M236 
LP- P596, P620 Cardiac Cath- Lateral Stand 2001 

Technical Support available until December 1, 2008. 
Parts support is limited to currently available inventory.  No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M269/M289 
Unicath SP-BI Bi-plane Cardiac Cath System 2001 

Technical Support available until December 1, 2008. 
Parts support is limited to currently available inventory.  No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M205 
Poly C2- P25, P40 Cardiac Cath- Stand 2000 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M101 
Poly C1,  P10-P20 Cardiac Cath- Stand 2000 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M231 
Lateral Stand, P610 Cardiac Cath- Lateral Stand 2000 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M265 
TPB Cardiac Cath- Tilt Table 2000 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M274 
TPB-II Cardiac Cath- Tilt Table 2000 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M248 
Unicath EP/SLC, P630 Cardiac Cath System 1998 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M240 
UNICATH A Cardiac Cath System 1998 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M240-A 
Unicath A (9” & 14”),P450 Cardiac Cath/ Angio System 1998 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M240-AE 
Unicath AE (9” & 14”),P450 Cardiac Cath/ Angio System 1998 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M240-AES 
Unicath AES (9” & 14”),P450 Cardiac Cath/ Angio System 1998 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M240-AS 
Unicath AS (9” & 14”),P450 Cardiac Cath/ Angio System 1998 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M262 
POLY  CDX, P35, P45 Cardiac Cath System 1996 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 



XRE 
M280 
POLY CX Cardiac Cath System 1996 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M267 
POLY CDx /LP Bi-plane Cardiac Cath System 1995 No Technical support, parts or repair services No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M211 
CINEMAC,  P1025 Cardiac Cath- CINEMAC Workstation 1995 No Technical support, parts or repair services No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M191 
CAS, P1000 Cardiac Cath/ Angio- Digital Archive 1995 No Technical support, parts or repair services No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M203 
PB, P326, P350 Cardiac Cath- Table 1995 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M239 
MULTI AXIS IV, P535 Cardiac Cath- Table 1995 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M901 
PARA PLUS, P21 Cardiac Cath System 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M940 
P650 Cardiac Cath Research System 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M258 
POLY CDx, P30 Cardiac Cath System 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M214 
PB  Cardiac Cath- Table 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M214APB 
ADC APB (107”),  P525 Cardiac Cath- Table 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M214CPB 
ADC CPB (95”), P525 Cardiac Cath- Table 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M214EPB 
ADC EPB (119”), P525 Cardiac Cath- Table 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M219-C 
Picker Cardicon-L, P580 Cardiac Cath- Ceiling Stand 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M219-F 
Picker Cardicon-L, P580 Cardiac Cath- Stand 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M219-O 
Picker Omnicon-L, P585 Cardiac Cath- Ceiling Stand 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M227APB 
Picker Digicon APB (107”), P575 Cardiac Cath- Table 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M227CPB 
Picker Digicon CPB (95”), P575 Cardiac Cath- Table 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M227EPB 
Picker Digicon EPB (119”), P575 Cardiac Cath- Table 1993 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M218 
BI-N, P460 Bi-plane Cardiac Cath System 1992 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 



XRE 
M226 
Coronix, P956 Bi-plane Cardiac Cath System 1991 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M203 APB 
Siemens APB (107”), P351 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M203 CPB 
Siemens CPB (95”), P351 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M203 EPB 
Siemens EPB (119”), P351 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M203L 
Siemens EPB(119”), P375 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M246 
PB, P590 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M246APB 
Picker APB (107”), P590 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M246CPB 
Picker CPB (95”), P590 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M246EPB 
Picker EPB (119”), P590 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M948 
LLU  OMNICON Cardiac Cath System 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M104  
PB, P50-P54 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M122 
GE LU-C, P200-P207 Cardiac Cath- Stand 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M128 
GE LU-A, P400-P407 Cardiac Cath- Stand 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M134 
PB, P500-P501, P502, P503   Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M137 
Poly UV (9” & 14”), P700 Cardiac Cath/ Angio System 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE M139 Cardiac Cath- Ceiling Hung Table 1990 
Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M163-SC 
Poly SC (9” & 14”), P275  Cardiac Cath- Stand 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M163-ST 
Poly ST (9” & 14”), P300 Cardiac Cath- Stand 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M164 
Philips Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE M167 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 
Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 



XRE 
M172 
PB Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M174-E 
APC Philips 019035 Cardiac Cath- Table (Auto Postioner) 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M174-P 
APC Picker 023916 Cardiac Cath- Table (Auto Postioner) 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M174-U 
APC Unicath 022488 Cardiac Cath- Table (Auto Postioner) 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M178 
Trauma Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M180 
PB, P550-P551 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M180APB 
Philips APB (107”), P550-P551 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M180CPB 
Philips CPB (95”), P550-P551 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M180EPB 
Philips EPB (119”), P550-P551 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M183-AE 
Poly AE (9” & 14”), P160 Cardiac Cath/ Angio- Stand 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M183-AF 
Poly AF (9” & 14”), P250-P251 Cardiac Cath/ Angio- Stand 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M183-AFS 
Poly AFS (9” & 14”), P225-P226 Cardiac Cath/ Angio- Stand 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M183-AU 
Poly AU (9” & 14”), P150-P151 Cardiac Cath/ Angio- Stand 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M183-AUS 
Poly AUS (9” & 14”), P175-P176 Cardiac Cath/ Angio- Stand 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M184 
CORONIX, P950-P951 Bi-plane Cardiac Cath System 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M201 
OMNI DIAGNOST, P725 Cardiac Cath System 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M207 
PB Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M221 
PB, P510 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M227 
PB, P575 Cardiac Cath- Table 1990 

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 

XRE 
M206 
TRAUMA II,  P315, P325 Cardiac Cath- Table   

Billable technical support, Parts limited to 
currently available inventory.    No Available Upgrade 



XRE TrexNet 1 
Cardiac-Physio Monitor/ Image 
Acquisition 1999 No Technical support, parts or repair services No Available Upgrade 

     

 


